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Minute Item No. 6.1 
CSD 8-2024 
Municipal Insurance Program Renewal Update and Options for 2024-2025 
Renewal 
That Report CSD 8-2024, dated April 10, 2024, respecting Municipal Insurance 
Program Renewal Update and Options for 2024-2025 Renewal, BE RECEIVED and the 
following recommendation BE APPROVED: 

1. That Staff BE AUTHORIZED to negotiate a renewal with Niagara Region’s existing 
Broker/Insurer, Marsh Canada Limited (“Marsh”) on behalf of Niagara Region, 
Niagara Regional Police Service (“NRPS”) and Niagara Regional Housing (“NRH”) 
for an additional one-year policy term for the period November 1, 2024 to November 
1, 2025, and that the CAO be authorized to execute any required agreements and 
documentation for purposes of the extension, subject to available budget. 

 
 


